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9. COMMUNICATIONS

For Council's Consideration

Email dated March 5, 2024 from the Esquimalt United Church
Justice Team Re: UBCM Biodiversity Resolutions

1) 24-168

Email - Esquimalt United Church Justice Team - UBCM
Biodiversity Resolutions

I am writing to the council to fully support The EUC Justice Team letter which would be
grateful if Council could follow up with the Premier to support the Implementation of UBCM
Resolutions EB32 and NR38: Establishment of a Local Natural Areas Protection Fund and
Provincial Biodiversity Law. Municipalities and regional districts across the province have
been sending letters to the Premier requesting that the nature-based solutions presented in
EB32 and NR38

become a reality.

Thank you

Blake Crouch
Esquimalt



